
 

Announcements  

 
 
It has been brought to our attention that Google has our 
address listed incorrectly. We are working on addressing 
this issue. As a reminder, our address is 2088 E County 
Road 2110.  
 
We are working on updating our church directory. If 
changes need to be made to your contact information, or 
if you would like to be added to our church directory, 
please e-mail the church office by March 28  at 
reachbcc@frontier.com. 
 
 
Service Project Sunday: On Sunday, April 25, BCC 
will be serving the surrounding communities. Projects will 
begin at 8:30am and end no later than 12:00pm. We are 
also having a church service here at the building (that will 
be led by Wayne Humphrey) for those who cannot partici-
pate in the service projects.  We are asking you to sign up 
in the Fellowship Hall if you and your family are planning 
on serving or if you are planning on attending the church 
service. The number of people who sign up will determine 
how many service projects we need to have. Please sign 
up in the Fellowship Hall by April 11. For questions, 
please see Mark.  
 
 
The Carpenter's Crew recently asked for funds to continue 
support of the orphanages and missions we usually work 
with even though we were unable to go this winter.  BCC 
was, as usual, very generous.  We have had personal 
conversations and letters thanking us and wanted to 
share that with you. Among others, our own Bryor Grotts 
mentioned how they are seeing children at Big Heart Or-
phanage opening up about some of their bad past experi-
ences.  Bryor and the staff feel like this is a real chance to 
show them Jesus loves them and wants to help them 
move beyond their past.  Thank you BCC!  
 
 

 
“We loved you so much that we were delighted to share with 
you not only the gospel of God but our lives as well, because 
you had become so dear to us.”   I Thessalonians 2:8 

Volunteers 
 
 
Serving Today 
 

Nursery:   Today     Next Week    
Service 1   Eric & Sarah Lenz   Amanda Grotts 
    Sydney Grotts  
      
        
   
Service 2  Kathy Brumbaugh   Maryn Roth 
 Janie Long  Emilee Rampley  
       
      
              
 
Jr. Church Volunteers: Allison Jacob, Claudia Whewell,  
                                     Jason Walker 
                           
                      
                         
Meditation:  Brad Dixon    Doug Jacob 
 
  
Communion Servers: NA 

 

Communion Preparer: LaRae Roth & Maryn Roth 
 

Coffee Ministry: Andrea Wibbell 

 

Food Pantry Volunteers: Mon.: Tami Carroll 

  Wed.:  Linda Jacob 
 
Greeters:  NA 

   

Church Cleaners 3/15– 3/20: Frank Hutchins, Susan Climer, 
Becky Humphrey, Andrea Wibbell, Meghan Wibbell, Deana 
Ferrill, Jacki Wibbell  

 
                  

 

PRAYER/PRAISE REQUESTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS—If you have 
a prayer/praise request to share or an announcement to be made this 
morning, please leave it at the sound booth. We welcome the oppor-
tunity to pray for others. Please keep us updated on the requests you 
submit so others may know how to pray. 
 

PRAISE:    
  
PRAY for: 
 Coronavirus-those infected, those at risk, those working         
     on a vaccine 
 Family of Wayne Hobbs 
 Family of Carolyn Jordan 
 Larry Whitehouse-stage 4 prostate cancer; hospice  
 Doris Waller-severe UTI 
 Cindi Melvin-health concerns  
 Regina Kendall-recovery from surgery  
  
  
  
Cancer: Pat Briscoe - chronic lymphatic leukemia & sarcoido-
sis; Sarah Ferguson Windham-to stay in remission; Shelby 
Huston (Tucker Huston’s wife 20yrs old) leukemia; Jim Nichols 
(Mark’s uncle) - aggressive prostate cancer; Julie Pettit;  
Kathy Hayner-ovarian cancer; Mary Etchill-cancer has spread 

Ongoing: Lil Lung; Tony & Donna Newton; Laura Thomas; 
Helen Vass; LaRae Roth; Doris Waller; Dan Snyder; Bryor 
Grotts; Barb Hanks-recovery from neck surgery, Kaylee 
McCloskey-Scoliosis; Earl David-undergoing treatment for a 
brain tumor    
 
 
Mission of the Month: Shiloh Christian Children ’s Ranch  



Last Sunday, the board met and approved the Youth 
Minister Search Committee’s recommendation to offer 
our youth minister position to Leonard “LJ” Martin. A 
congregation vote for church members will be held on 
March 28th to vote on offering him our full time youth minis-
ter position.  
 
The Youth Minister Search Committee began collecting ap-
plications for the new youth minister late last summer after 
the board determined that the church’s needs would best be 
met by a full-time youth minister with a Bible college degree. 
Out of a pool of ten candidates, the committee selected 
three individuals and conducted virtual face to face  inter-
views via Zoom.  
 
LJ was selected as our top candidate. He seemed to be the 
best fit for the position and was invited to come and visit 
Burnside and the surrounding area for a weekend in Febru-
ary. While he was here, he had the opportunity to lead the 
high school Sunday school class and teach and lead the 
youth group in conjunction with the interim youth minister. 
He also had the chance to interact with the Elders and staff 
as well as members of the search committee.  
 
LJ is a senior at Ozark Christian College  and will graduate 
this May with a degree in Youth Ministry. He will be attend-
ing church with us on March 28th.  
 
 
 
Need: Do you know of anyone willing to go to Nauvoo once 
per month to give wrap around support to a grandma with 
six children ages 4-13?  It would be in the form of a meal 
and then some help like laundry, tutoring, house mainte-
nance and/or yard work.  She is sinking and is close to be-
ing at risk of the children being removed and separated 
from each other.  This would be a three month commitment 
at 1x per month.  If you are interested in helping, please 
contact Meghan Wibbell.  
 
 
 
 
  

                   
 

 

First time here?  Welcome!! Have a question? Please 
ask anyone - they would welcome the opportunity to 
help you find your answer! 

  
 
Today: MYM 5-7pm with rides from IWHS @ 4:45pm 
 
 
Wednesday:  April Beacon Deadline   
 
 

 

 
 

“We loved you so much that we were delighted to 
share with you not only the gospel of God but our lives 
as well, because you had become so dear to us.”    
   I Thessalonians 2:8 

 

www.burnsidechristian.org 
  
 Mark Nichols, Preaching Minister  217.357.4753 cell 
 Matt Churchill, Connections Minister 309.221.6610 cell 
 Rachael Moore, Children’s Director 309.333.5104 cell 
 Jordan Shuman, Interim Youth Minister 217.242.3739 cell 
 Wayne Caparoon, Elder 217.357.4114 cell 
 Wayne Humphrey, Elder 217.219.1748 cell 
 Al Frakes, Elder 217.440.5107 cell 
 Doug Jacob, Elder 217.617.6392 cell  
 Church Office 217.746.3571 
 Danielle Shuman, Secretary  309.333.9924 cell 

 
March 14, 2021 

 

  Welcome to our time of Worship through. . . . 
Song. . . .Prayer. . . .Communion . . . .Message   
(Please partake of communion as you are served) 

 

 Please silence your cell phones  
 

Morning Worship    8:30 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday School for all ages   9:45 a.m. 

Children’s Programming    8:30 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 

Beginning on April 11, BCC will return to having 
one Sunday morning service. The reason for 

this shift is to promote unity, create momentum, and 
generate excitement. The time for services starting 
on April 11 will be Worship at 9am-10am followed 
by Sunday school 10:15 - 11am. We will return to 

having two services when the numbers justify doing 
so.  


